Dear Rising 3rd Grade Families and Students:

I’'m looking forward to meeting you and learning with you in September! In the
meantime, please enjoy your much deserved summer vacation, while also
completing some assignments to get ready for our year together in Third Grade!

The attached math and reading assignments are to be completed over the summer

months. These activities will help your child review and maintain skills learned in
second grade, as well as help prepare your child for third grade. These
assignments are mandatory and must be submitted on the First Day of School.

Please sign below and return the bottom portion of this memo to me via email.
Have a wonderful summer,
Mrs. Gloster

kgloster@stpschool.org

My child and | are aware of the math and reading assignments my child needs to
complete and submit on the First Day of School.

Student’s Name -

Parent’s Signature - Date:




